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Lisburn & Castlereagh City Council 
Local Development Plan Team 
Civic Headquarters 
Lagan Valley Island 
Lisburn 
BT27 4RL 

Dear Lois, 

Armagh City Banbridge & Craigavon 
Borough Council 
Planning Office 
Bridgewater House 
23A Castlewellan Road 
Banbridge 
BT3Z4AX 

Tel: 0300 200 7830 

Email:planning@armaghbanbridgecraigavon.gov.uk 

Our Ref: CORR 3514/ LCCC OPS Foe Ch 
Date: 24th February 2021 

Lisburn & Castlereagh City Council Local Development Plan 2032 - Draft Plan 
Strategy Focussed Changes and Minor Changes Consultation. 

Thank you for your correspondence dated 14th January 2021 inviting our Council to 
comment on of your Local Development Plan draft Plan Strategy Focussed and Minor 
Changes Addendum. 

Armagh City, Banbridge and Craigavon Borough Council (ACBCBC) welcomes the 
opportunity to view and comment on the focussed and minor changes to the Lisburn & 
Castlereagh City Council's (LCCC) draft Plan Strategy. 

At this stage, we would note two focussed changes, FC1 B & FC2. The first one (Ref: FC1 B) 
relates to an amendment of your Strategic Housing allocation figure to reflect the updated 
HGI figures and the second (Ref: FC2), the removal of criteria b) Sprucefield Regional 
Shopping Centre from Strategic Policy 14 Town Centres, Retailing and Other Uses. 
Otherwise, ACBCBC have no further comments to add to our representation (Ref: OPS -
007) made to your draft Plan Strategy. 

We look forward to continued engagement on mutual strategic and cross boundary planning 
issues as each of our council's respective plans are progressed. 

Yours sincerely 

Head of Planning 




